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Comments: I am writing to strongly OPPOSE the Stibnite Gold project. 

 

As a rafter who spends time on the Salmon river, I know first hand how special these places are - for recreation,

wildlife, and historical indigenous significance. I particularly know how special the South Fork is, as the home of

the largest Chinook Salmon run in the entire Columbia river basin. Chinook Salmon are absolutely critical to our

Idaho's natural beauty and environments, and they must be protected. The Midas Gold Corporation wants to

release cyanide, arsenic, mercury, and other heavy metals into the Salmon. This would devastate the fish

populations that are already on the brink of disaster. We cannot stand for it. Keep our rivers Wild and Scenic. The

South Fork deserves to be protected.


